
   

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

February 3, 2023 

 

C3 Capital, Inc. dba C3 Bullion (“C3” or the “Company”) announced today that Joy 
Colleran has joined the company as its Director of Investor Relations. Ms. Colleran has 
extensive experience in customer relations, corporate communication and social media 
development. 

Christopher Werner, CEO stated: “Ms. Colleran’s addition to the company at this stage 
is very critical. Her enthusiasm and collaborative involvement with our stakeholders are 
of significant importance to C3’s investment strategies. We are delighted to have her 
aboard.” 

C3 is developing a closed-end gold investment fund to provide small and medium gold 
producers with expansion capital to increase production. The fund will loan this capital 
to existing gold or precious metal producers who will repay their loan with bullion. 

C3 is planning strategic investments in early to mid-stage gold and precious metal 
producers throughout North America. Please visit www.c3bullion.com for further 
information, please contact: 

 
 
C3 Bullion 
Christopher Werner, Chief Executive Officer 
C/O Simmons Associates, Ltd., 
Attorneys and Counselors at Law 
155 Main Street, Suite 301 
Providence, RI 02903 
Tel: (920) 207-0100 
Email: cwerner@c3bullion.com or info@c3bullion.com 
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